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Bill Olson

N ? ?
From: Wayne Price
Sent: Friday, March 21, 1997 12:29 PM g »
To: Bill Olson
Cc: Jerry Sexton -
Subject: Texas-NM Pipe Line Co.q‘l‘i&Mi%EZO &213spill sites:

Importance: High

Dear Bill,
Please note that TNMPL site TNM 96-21 is complete and you have sent approval letter.

TNM 96-20 is still active. TNMPL is planning on remediating the landfarmed soil to guideline levels and continue
to monitor the ground water monitor well.

Please note the approval you sent on January 29, 1997 is considered by TNMPL to be an approval of their
original intent. TNMPL (Tony Sawoie) called and informed me that when they reach their remediation level goals

they will then fill in all of the excavated areas and address the closing of the MW in a final closure report to be
sent to you for approval.

Hope this clears up the issue.

cc: Tony Sawoie TNMPL Jal, NM

Page 1




‘ ‘ P 269 29 273
STATE OF NEW MEXICO

. ENERGY, M NATURAL RESOURCES ~ US Postal Service
~ ENERGY, MINERALS AND Receipt for Certified Mail

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION No Insurance Coverage Provided.
. 2040 S. PACHECO Do not use for International Mail (See reverse)
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87505 Sent to
(5051 827-7131 !
Street & Number
March 5 ’ 1997 Post Office, State, & Z'P Code”
‘ Postage $

CERTIFIED MATIL ' Certified Fee

RETURN RECEIPT NO. P-269-269-273
. Special Delivery Fee

Mr. John A. Savoie Restricted Delivery Fee

Texas-New Mexico Pipeline Company . 0 . .
P.0. Box 60028 | 2| Whoma DateDelvered
San Angelo, Texas 76906 | ég?ﬁﬁﬁmmﬂarmm'
. ! ate, ressee’s ress
g
RE: SPILL REMEDIATION ‘ | Q|TOTALPostage & Fees | §
TNM-96~21 SITE “g Postmark or Date
LEA COUNTY, NEW MEXICO S
[72]
Dear Mr. Savoie: &

The New Mexico 0il Conservation Division (0OCD) has completed a
review of Texas-New Mexico Pipe Line Company's (TNMPLC) November
22, 1996 report containing the results of remedial actions
associated with a crude oil spill at the TNM-96-21 site located in
Unit D, Sec. 18, T25S, R36E, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico,

The remedial actions at the TNM-96-21 site,.as contained in the
above referenced document, are approved.

Please be advised that OCD approval does not relieve TNMPLC of
liability if remaining contaminants pose a future threat to ground
water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve TNMPLC of responsibility
for compliance with any other federal, state or local laws and/or
regulations. :

If you have any questions, please call me at (505) 827-7154.

Sincerely,

*

William C. Olson
Hydrogeologist
Environmental Bureau

xc: Jerry Sexton, OCD Hobbs District Supervisor
Wayne Price, OCD Hobbs Office



NMOCD INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

TO: Tony Savoie-Texas NM Pipeline -
From: Wayne Price-Environmental Engineer AéyL
Date: July 1, 1996

Reference: TNMPL 96-21 crude oil pipeline spill

sec 13-Ts 25s~R36e .75 mi NW of Jal, NM.

Subject: Request for verbal permission to start remedial
actions due to possible rain.

Comments:

Tony Savoie supplied analyticals to verify ‘stock piles are non-
hazardous. TNMPL is planning to clean-up per NMOCD guidelines and
will submit a final closure report per the guidelines on a C-103
upon completion of job

cc: Jerry Sexton—NMOCD District I Supervisor
”Blll Olson-NMOCD Hydrogeologlst Env1ronmental Bureau

g,

attachments-yes in file



